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The Parish Council of Headcorn are very proud to have been asked to be part of 
the literal “once in a lifetime” celebration of the Queens Platinum Jubilee. 
 
This unique milestone in history, both for this Country and the Commonwealth, is 
being rightfully celebrated, on the 2nd June with a long bank holiday and with a 
great public outpouring of love for our dear Monarch, Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
Headcorn Parish Council is honoured to join in with the Queen’s 70th year as our 
Monarch and Head of the Commonwealth with the Beacon Lighting on Days Green 
at 9.45pm preceded by a small picnic event with some music, food from local 
outlets and drink from local public houses. This will start at 7pm. 
 
We will also be lending Parsonage Meadow for the Big Picnic Lunch organised by 
the Rev Haskett. This starts at 1pm, bring your own food and drink, and will 
include games and music. This will include the chance to purchase a 
commemorative Jubilee mug from Headcorn Parish Council. 
 
Our thanks go to Pageantmaster Bruno Peek and his dedicated Team who have 
conceived of and organised the Queens Platinum Jubilee Beacons and Associated 
Activities. 
 

 


